









Date:


RE:


Dear:

Insert Letter Head




Thank you for your referral on of an adult-at-risk for whom you were required to report pursuant to Wis. Stat. s.55.043(1m)(b). Pursuant to Wis. Stat. s.55.043(6)(b)10., you have a right to information that is otherwise confidential regarding this matter. Therefore, please be advised that at this time:


This case has been screened out as it does not rise to a level requiring adult protective services involvement.

This case has been referred to another agency for review and possible provision of services.


Pursuant to Wis. Stat. s. 55.043(6), this information is confidential and may not be disclosed to anyone except as provided by law.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We appreciate your interest in this adult-at-risk. If the adult-at-risk’s situation deteriorates and/or new information becomes available requiring a re-evaluation of the situation in the future, please feel free to make a new referral through           County Crisis Intervention at: 

Sincerely,




Legal Services/Crisis Supervisor  County Human Services





